
 

An Accomplished Alumna 
 

Gabrielle Grant, Class of 2016, serenades attendees of 

the 31st Annual Mercy High School Auction, with beautiful 

melodies on harp. 
 

 

NWCHS  Jazz and Vocal Performance 

On January 31st in celebration of Catholic Schools 

Week, we had the pleasure of a performance by 

Northwest Catholic High School’s jazz and vocal 

groups.  The show was superb! Among the 

performers was Saint Paul School’s own 2016 

graduate, Kristen Newman, pictured below with Mr. 

Grant, our Middle School History teacher.  

 

 

Recorders Have Arrived! 

Students in grades 3-5 have received their recorders 

and they are loving them! They are practicing at home 

learning songs that  are posted on our website by our 

music teacher, Mrs. Silvernale. We can’t wait for our 

first concert! 

 

 
 

 

SAINT PAUL SCHOOL 

STUDENTS HAVE TALENT! 

Amazing performances by two very talented SPS 

brothers at our Benefactor’s Reception, earlier in 

the school year 

 

 


